
This legislation is not consistent with Oregon values. More highway lanes in Portland is a bad 

investment from an economic perspective, and even worse if we mean to reach our climate goals. 

 

A sin tax on bikes is terrible, raising almost no money but discouraging usage.  

 

A gas tax is appropriate because it discourages driving and pollution. We need funding for bus 

rapid transit, not more single occupancy vehicles. 
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